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Federal Programs Monitoring 

While we are not scheduled for an onsite monitoring visit this year, we are required to submit an 

assessment of our program. This 34 page document contains a series of “yes” and “no” questions 

and suggestions of documentation we should have in place. This document will help us in 

preparation of next year’s onsite visit by allowing us to pinpoint and work on any areas where 

we are out of compliance. We hope to have this assessment completed and submitted within the 

next couple weeks. 

 

Reallocated Funds Application 

Our application to the SDE for reallocated funds to provide Homedale Middle School students 

with the AVID College Readiness System has been approved. We requested $18,116 and were 

awarded the full amount. The Middle School can now arrange training and purchase materials.  

 

January 17 Professional Development Day 

For last month’s professional development day we asked for teachers to volunteer to present 

sessions. We had great feedback from those attending the sessions and look forward to using the 

same format again next year. A big thank you to those Homedale staff members who presented: 

 

 Sally Gonser  

 Starla Bender 

 Lindsay Miller 

 Leslie Parker 

 Harley Miller 

 Lori Idsinga 

 Kelly Schamber 

 Nick Ketterling  

 Nick Schamber 

 Tony Bradshaw 

 Phyllis Beck  

 Robyn Chandler  

 Samantha Smith 

 

 

 

 

 


